
 
       

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been another busy week here at Woodhouse! Our book fayre took place this 
week and we were delighted to see so many of our families getting excited about 
books and reading. The commission earned by the school will go towards new books 
for our library, so all our children can benefit from the purchases made. Thank you 
for your support with this. 
 
As you will know, one of our key areas of focus this year is on improving 
children's attendance. Being in school every day is crucially important, and ensures 
that children make progress and do not miss out on learning, activities and 
opportunities.  To help encourage this further, there are a number of awards for 
attendance this term. Every child in our school with 100% attendance at Christmas 
will receive a reward of a book and be entered into our prize draw to win one of a 
number of other prizes. We will be doing this each term, so that every term can be 
a fresh start for every child.   For those children who achieve 100% for the 
whole academic year, they will earn a special reward visit and will be entered into 
an extra special prize draw at the end of the year.  The prize in question will be 
something very special and well worth winning.  There are also rewards to be won 
at class level, with 10 minutes extra play for any class who achieves 100% during 
a week and prizes for the class with the most ‘best class attendance’ rewards at the 
end of each term.  This is proving to be an excellent competition and we are 
delighted with the response from the children. 
 
Away from attendance, we are looking forward to nativity season at Woodhouse 
with Nursery starting us off on Tuesday 4th December (9-9:30am), Reception on 
the following Tuesday 11th December and then Key Stage One on Tuesday 
18th December.  Our wonderful child led nativities aren’t the only Christmas events 
to look forward to. We have our Christmas Dinner Day on December 12th, Nursery 
& Reception will be visiting Santa on the Severn Valley Railway on December 13th, 
Christmas Jumper Day on December 14th and our annual Key Stage Two Carol 
Concert on December 20th.  It is due to be another busy festive period with plenty 
of great activities and events to look forward to for families and children.  We look 
forward to welcoming you into our school over the next few weeks. 
 
I hope that you have a lovely weekend.  Thank you all for the commitment you 
show to our school and your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, Mr O Wilson – Head Teacher  

 

Lunch Menu for 
3rd - 7th   

December   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

   

   

   

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Chicken 
Nuggets With 

Curly Fries 

Sausage And 
Herby Diced 

Potatoes With 
Onion Gravy 

Honey 
Roasted 

Gammon, 
Roast 

Potatoes, 
Stuffing With 

Gravy 

 
Chicken And 
Vegetable Pie 
With Mashed 

Potatoes 
 

Pizza Day 
 

Meat Feast Or 
Margherita 

With 
Chips 

 
Breaded Fish 

With 
Chips 

Vegetable 
Sausage 
Casserole  

Vegetable 
Curry With 
Rice And 

Naan Bread 

Quorn Fillet, 
Roast 

Potatoes, 
Stuffing With 

Gravy 

Sweet Chilli 
Noodles 

Tomato And 
Basil Pasta 

Sweetcorn 
Peas 

Broccoli 
Carrots 

Green Beans 
Cauliflower 

Cabbage  
Sweetcorn 

Baked Beans 
Mixed 

Vegetables 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Wraps 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Fruit 
Shortbread 

Lemon Drizzle 
Chocolate 

Crunch And 
Custard 

Muffin or 
Doughnut  

Ice Cream 

Available Daily – Fresh Bread, Fresh Fruit, Fresh Fruit Pots, Fruit Yoghurts, 
Cheese & Biscuits and Salad Bar 

                                                            

          www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk             0121 464 1769            @WoodhousePA 

Also available in colour online 

http://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/


 
       

Tuesday 4th Dec – Nursery Nativity in the Hall (9 – 9:30) 

Wednesday 5th Dec – Christmas Fayre  

(Food in the canteen from 3:30 – 4:30, Fayre starts at 4:30 – 6)  

Thursday 6th Dec – 6D Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Thursday 6th Dec – Year 5 Harry Potter Cinema Visit  

Friday 7th Dec – Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents (2 – 3) 

Tuesday 11th Dec – Reception Nativity (9:15 – 9:45 & 2 – 2:30) 

Wednesday 12th Dec – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 13th Dec – Nursery & Reception Visit to Severn Valley   

Friday 14th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day (Bring £1 donation for Save the Children charity) 

Friday 14th Dec – Arts Assemblies (KS2: 9 – 9:30 & KS1: 2:45 – 3:15) 

Tuesday 18th Dec – KS1 Nativity (9:15 – 9:45 & 2:30 – 3) 

Thursday 20th Dec – KS2 Carol Concert at St Faith & St Laurence  

Church (10 – 10:30) 

Friday 21st Dec – Last day of half term 

Monday 24th Dec – Friday 4th Jan – Christmas Holiday 

Spring Term 2019 

Monday 7th Jan – Staff Training Day (School Closed to Children) 

Tuesday 8th Jan – First day back for children 

Friday 11th Jan – Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Theatre Visit – The Tiger Who Came to Tea 

Wednesday 23rd Jan – Young Voices at the Resorts World Arena (LG) (12 – 8) 

Wednesday 13th Feb – EYFS & KS1 Pirate & Princess Disco (4 – 5) 

Friday 15th Feb – Arts Assemblies (KS2: 9 – 9:30 & KS1: 2:45 – 3:15) 

Friday 15th Feb – Last day of half term 

Monday 18th Feb – Friday 22nd Feb – Spring Half Term Break. 

Monday 25th Feb – First day of half term 

Thursday 7th Mar – World Book Day (Details to follow) 

Thursday 14th Mar – Year 5 Parent Workshop (2 – 3:15) 

Friday 15th Mar – Comic Relief Event (Details to follow) 

Wednesday 20th Mar – RW Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Monday 1st Apr – Autism Awareness Day 

Thursday 4th Apr – 4F Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Thursday 4th Apr – Year 2 Parent’s SATs meeting (3:30 – 4) 

Thursday 11th Apr – Easter Assemblies (KS2: 9 – 9:30 & KS1: 2:30 – 3:15 Easter Bonnet Parade to 

follow assembly) 

Thursday 11th Apr – Last day of half term  

Friday 12th Apr – Staff Training Day (School Closed to Children) 

Monday 15th Apr – Friday 26th Apr – Easter Holiday 

Thursday 2nd May – School Closed to Children for Voting  

Monday 6th May – School Closed to Children for Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the Week  

How do you organise a space party?  
Answer below  

 

Joke of the Week Answer  

Planet early 

 

Woodhouse Choir on Tour  
Our choir have gone all out this year in preparation for their 
performance at the Young Voices concert in January with a string of 
tour dates before Christmas. Mrs Cooper has been hard at work 
preparing them and they are sounding amazing already.  

Burcot Garden Centre - Sing for a Christmas tree - Saturday 1st 
December 

Amber Tavern - Mince pies and coffee morning - Friday 7th December 

Harborne Day Care Centre - Wednesday 12th December 

St Faith and St Lawrence Church - KS2 Carol Concert – Thursday 
20th December 10am  

If you’d like to see the choir at any of the above dates, please see the 
main office for details. It may not be possible at the day care centre. 

Thursday 20th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Diary 

   Dates 



 
       

                                              19th – 23rd November 2018 

                                               Yearly attendance is currently running at: 96.53% 
         Last Week’s attendance was: 95.68% 
Our Attendance target for this year is 97%  

Class Attendance for the week   Class Attendance for the week 

Nursery 78.97%  3A 100% 
RO 89.59%  3N 98% 
RW 92.67%  4W 96.54% 
1L 98.67%  4F 97.14% 
1R 96.33%  5W 97.33% 
2M 98.39%  5S 96.33% 

2WP 94%  6WO 95% 
Rainbow 100%  6L  100% 

  6D 98.50% 
Congratulations to RR, 3A & 6L who had 
the best class attendance for last week. We 
had 87 lates last week across all year 
groups. These, no matter how small, are 
lost learning time.  

 

Useful Contacts 

Sensupport@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

- Use this email for any concerns regarding support with learning 
or any special educational needs.  

- Emails picked up by Miss Mason (SENDCo), Mr Kennedy 
(Learning Mentor) & Mrs Dallaway (Speech & Language 
Therapist)  

friendsofwoodhouse@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

- This email address is used for anything concerning the Friends of 
Woodhouse group.  

- The emails are picked up Mr Kennedy & Miss Mason and will be 
forwarded to the appropriate people.  

 

 

 

 

 

The following children were Star of the Week for the week ending 30th November  

Reception     Year Three    Year Six  

Amber    Naira     Lauren 
Lara     Tanisha    Kianu 
Samara    Daniel     Lucy-Rose 
Laura-Jane    Trinity    Yianni 
           Jack W 
           Elizabeth 
 
Year One    Year Four    Rainbow Room 

Star     Noah     Eisa 
Aaron     Navnika 
Mila J     Zippy 
Niya     Jelani 
           
Year Two    Year Five    Nursery 

Logan     Anthony    Shona 
Zahir     Rio     Julia 
Xander    Grace B 
Art     Amelie 

 

Congratulations to all of these children who have gone over and above with their 
effort in class and around school this week. We are very proud of each and every 
one of you. Keep up the good work.   

 

Stars of the Week 

Woodhouse Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday December 5th
  

Food from 3:30 Ę 4:30 in the canteen 

Fayre from 4:30 - 6  in school  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly 
Lates 

NSY RO RW 1L 1R 2M 2WP 3A 3N 4W 4F 5W 5S 6WO 6L 6D 

Before 
reg 

2 8 5 3 1 4 7 15 2 1 1 17 4 4 7 3 

After 
reg 

0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 

RR 3A
A 

6L 

mailto:Sensupport@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk
mailto:friendsofwoodhouse@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk


 
       

Year Two Visit to Tamworth Castle  
As part of their Dragons and Castles theme, Year 2 have been and spent the day at 
Tamworth Castle. The castle itself stands proud on top of a motte overlooking the 
surrounding area. The children thoroughly enjoyed looking around the castle and 
putting their learning to good use in recognising features of the castle as well as finding 
out what life would’ve been like.  

The took part in a Knight workshop where they helped a Knight and a Squire to sort 
and store a Knight’s armour, in another workshop they helped one of the servants 
prepare the dining for the Lord and Lady and then they had a tour of the castle, taking 
in all of the features including the Dungeon, the living quarters and the tower.  

There was even time to dress in some of the clothing they would’ve worn at the time. 
Our staff had to assume the role of  
servants to assist the children in  
dressing, which the children found  
highly amusing, especially seen as  
working out where some of the  
clothes went was rather difficult. 

 
 

 

 

 

Gifts for the homeless  
Over the past few weeks the children of Woodhouse and their families have been 
extremely generous and thoughtful. We have been collecting items and making up 
gift boxes to donate to St Basil’s for the homeless people of Birmingham. Our children 
have brought in all sorts of essential items and kind messages either as a complete 
box or to add to a class box.  

We have collected 34 boxes in total and they are on their way to those who need 
them most. We are not only proud of the generosity of the children and their families 
but of the thought and inquisitive nature of the children as to where the boxes are 
going and why they are so important.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Science Enrichment at the Think Tank 

On Friday a group of children from the Rainbow Room and KS2 went to the Think 
Tank. They had a fantastic day exploring the museum and a workshop in which 
they learnt about how their body works and what they need to do to keep healthy. 

The children wrote about the day when they got back to school. This is what some 
of them said: 

‘Last week we went to the Think Tank and we were excited. We went to Kids City 
and we played with the water and measured the baby and weighed him. I went to 
the dentist and checked Mr Wilson’s teeth.’ – Riad 

‘We explored floor level 0, we saw an old Spitfire and an ancient train. We also saw 
The Bluebird which broke the land speed record.’ – Jack L 

‘We saw a fossil and animal skeletons. I liked the penguin, butterflies and panda. 
We saw a skull and the dinosaur bones were brown.’ – Demi 

‘We saw the water pour down into a big old skip. In our workshop, Frankie told us 
about the human body and we each held an organ.’ – Henry 

‘We saw a mechanism which every 8 minutes water tipped out of. In our workshop, 
Michael listened to my heart rate, after and before we did exercise.’ – Eisa 

 

 

We would like to pass on our thanks for all of your kind generosity over the 
past few weeks in donating towards our Christmas Fayre tombolas, Children 
in Need fundraisers and our Gifts for the Homeless appeal. Without your 
support, these events wouldn’t be possible. Thank you so much.  

Our Book Fayre has now finished and, thanks to all of you, we have earned 
a fair amount of commission which will be in the form of new books for our 
library.  

 
 

 

 

 

St Faith and St Laurence Church are holding two special events on Saturday 1st 
December 
 
Messy Church 10.30 - 12noon. A Christmas theme, activities, crafts, prayer, singing. 
Engage with the coming of Jesus  
 
Christmas is Coming - A Christmas Fayre from 12noon - 3pm 
Tombola, Raffles, Stalls and much more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


